
Next Meeting 
Friday, Feb 4th 

4pm HH               
4:30pm Meeting 

Public Works Garage 
Please remember to wear  your                

member ID  Badge &              
Bring a Chair 

FROM the HELM 

Members, 

Though the Covid numbers are in decline, we will take precautionary measures and hold 
our February meeting at the Public Works garage on 8th St. Masks are optional. Please 
bring your own chair. We will enjoy a full open bar starting at 4pm, meeting will begin at 
4:30. Afterwards Capt. Ron Teke will WOW US with his culinary skills serving BBQ pulled 
pork, beef brisket and homemade smoked sausage, coleslaw and black forest cake. 

We have had many voiced opinions about our Clambake with the majority in favor of hav-
ing our annual outdoor event. We are moving forward on our Clambake plans. A spike in everything we use 
has forced a ticket price increase. Tickets go on sale at the meeting. Members $25, Guests $50. 

Capt. Ron Teke is still looking for fish donations. See him at the meeting or call 305.407.0643 

Be sure to thank everyone who helps to bring the plan together to have these meetings. A lot of prep work. 

Hope to see you at the meeting. Be well. 

Commodore Joe 

 

KCB FISHING ACADEMY 

Professor- Captain Ron Teke of the KCB Fishing Academy 
has several updates for the club. 

With the crazy weather and some apathy, our monthly full 
moon raft-ups have been non existent. I will still issue 
monthly reminders on the date and time but will not be re-
sponsible for leading the charge on the water in the future. 
When it works...it is great. The next full moon, called the 
snow moon, will be Wednesday, February 16. The sun sets 
at 6:19pm. I do not have an accurate time for moon rise. 
We meet 1nm due north of the outer Vaca Cut marker. 
(which is sadly gone now) 

Future- "Ladies Let's Go 
Fishing" ventures with my-
self will be held this sea-
son. I just completed one 
of these and the girls had a 
blast. Enjoy the "No shout-
ing" Captain Ron School of 
Florida Keys fishing. Full 
story on my FB  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2022 Membership Application 
and Tournament Entry Form 

at end of newsletter 



 







 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

10th ANNUAL   SILENT  CHARITY  AUCTION 
 

We are currently asking our members and local sponsors to get involved to help fund this event. Any contribu-
tion including cash, gift certificates, services or any items of any value that can be auctioned off will be greatly 

appreciated. Please call us at 813 263 9668 and we will gladly pick up your donation or you may mail it. 
Check out these items that you may not need such as Paintings, Jewelry, Watches, Fishing gear, Boating items, 

Kayaks, Purses, Rings, Electronics, I pads, Tackle, Lamps, Rattan or wicker items,  
Cookware, Art items, Accessories.  

If you know or patronize restaurants or businesses you may ask them for a Gift Certificate.  
This event helps us fund local charities’ that depend on our yearly contributions.  

 
PLEASE BRING WHATEVER YOU MAY WANT TO DONATE    

TO OUR MEETING FRIDAY OR I WILL PICK IT UP.  
 

ITEM__________________________VALUE__________ 
 

DONATED BY___________________________________ 
 

Thank you, John & Carole Fruhmorgen 813-263-9668 



 

Membership Application 2022 
 
NAME:  
 
LOCAL PHYSICAL ADDRESS:  
 
CELL PHONE NUMBER:  
 
EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 
If partner desires membership, please enter information below: 
 
PARTNER NAME:  
 
PARTNER CELL PHONE NUMBER:  
 
PARTNER EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 
HOW LONG DO YOU STAY LOCALLY EACH YEAR:  
 
Please scan or photograph and email to pat.fischer1@verizon.net or print and mail to Key Colony 
Fishing and Boating Club, PO Box 510877, Key Colony Beach, FL 33051. 
 
DATE:    SIGNATURE:  
 
KCB residents are given priority in club membership.  Each year in January the club’s executive 
board brings in new members based on how many people have left or not renewed.  Each year this 
number is different.  Presently there is an approximate wait of 0-2 years for KCB and 6-7 years for 
non-KCB.  NOTE:  All new members are required to volunteer to work for the Club at one of the Club 
events for a minimum of 2 hours the first year upon becoming a member and then a minimum of 2 
hours every two years thereafter.   
 
 

Please print legibly or we have no way of contacting you. 

mailto:pat.fischer1@verizon.net


 
$70 Entry fee includes all 2022 tournaments   

 
 

Bring this tournament entry form to the next meeting or mail it in with a check to                                           
KCBF&BC, POB 510877, KCB, FL, 33051-0877                                                                                        

John Fruhmorgen, Tournament Director, 813.263.9668, rentals@keyshomeaway.com 

2022 Tournament Entry Form 

Name 

Cell 

Address Telephone 

Email 

 

KCBF&BC Executive Board 
  

Commodore Joe Schmidt, (856) 857-4611, bigjoesbt@hotmail.com 
Vice Commodore Suzan Redding (607) 857-0682, topspinten@aol.com 

Tournament Director John Fruhmorgen, (813) 263-9668, rent@77keys.com   
Recording Secretary Diane Slusher (330) 646-1889, amatodla@yahoo.com 

Membership Secretary Pat Fischer (302) 841-7156, pat.fischer1@verizon.net 
Treasurer Stephanie Withrow (302) 420-8044, stephwit64@gmail.com 

Director at Large Danny Grimm (302) 236-3609, dannygrimm11@yahoo.com 
Fundraising Chairman Joey Raspe (305)393-7646 joeyraspe@bellsouth.net 
Past Commodore Tom Alferes (508) 965-5303 nowpacking@comcast.net 

Newsletter Gail Cortelyou, (305) 394-2480, gecortelyou@gmail.com 
 

mailto:rentals@keyshomeaway.com

